
 

Street Naming and Numbering Charges 

From 1st April 2016 Melton Borough Council is introducing charges for 

the recovery of costs incurred whilst carrying out its statutory street 

naming and numbering function.  

Where the developer has chosen to use Melton Building Control 

Services to carry out the full Building Control function on the 

development the charges for street numbering and naming will be 

waived.  

Fees and Charges (Recovery) £ 

Renaming/renumbering of existing 
property 

£40  

Naming/numbering of one to five 
properties 

£40  

Naming/numbering for more than 
five plots 

£20 for each additional plot 

Naming of a street £150 each 

 

 

Change to a development after 
notification 

£50 admin fee plus £15 per plot 

Street re-naming at residents’ 
request 

£250  plus all compensation met by 
applicant with two thirds majority 
agreement from residents 

Written confirmation of postal 
address details 

£25  

Numbering of new flat complex £25 per plot 

Notes  

1. After notification means after the Council has renamed the street.  

2. Compensation relates to monies paid to residents to help them 

pay for the cost of informing all parties that they correspond with, 

regarding the change to their address.  

3. Where the developer has chosen to use Melton Building Control 

Services to carry out the full Building Control function on the 

development the charges for street numbering and naming will be 

waived. 


